Fatal Michael Palmer
When somebody should go to the books stores, search commencement by shop, shelf by shelf, it is in reality problematic. This is why we present the book compilations
in this website. It will very ease you to see guide Fatal Michael Palmer as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you essentially want, you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can be
every best place within net connections. If you point to download and install the Fatal Michael Palmer, it is entirely simple then, in the past currently we extend
the connect to purchase and create bargains to download and install Fatal Michael Palmer fittingly simple!

The Society Michael Palmer 2004 Working diligently at a trauma center, surgeon
Will Grant, a member of a group that works against insurance companies to prevent
unjust cost-cutting practices, is accused by detective Patty Moriarity of killing
managed-care executives.
Public Expectations and Physicians' Responsibilities John K Crellin 2018-10-08
This guide for practice managers, in a question-and-answer format, explains
accounting procedures and describes GMS, health authority and other sources of
income. The book covers payroll, pension, personnel and complaints matters and
advises on optimizing income for the practice.
Revolution #9 Peter Abrahams 2011-06-29 Blake Wrightman died during the Vietnam
War. Not on a Southeast Asian battlefield, but on an American college campus. He
died the day the bomb he planted at an anti-war protest claimed a small boy’s
life—and forced Blake Wrightman to vanish. Now, after twenty-years as “Charlie
Ochs,” Cape Cod lobsterman, Blake finds out that the feds are closing in. But a
vengeful G-man gives Charlie a choice: face the music or help smoke out the
beautiful hardcore radical who seduced him into the anti-war movement back in the
’60s. So begins a long, strange trip for the former Blake Wrightman, as he
revisits the scene of a deadly revolution that didn’t end with the Vietnam War—and
is about to claim a few more casualties. . . .
The First Patient Michael Palmer 2008-02-19 Reunited with his former Annapolis
roommate, Andrew Stoddard--now president of the United States--when he is asked to
become his personal physician, Gabe Singleton discovers that Andrew is going
insane and that the condition may not be the result of natur
Critical Judgment Michael Palmer 1998 As Dr. Abby Dolan searches for the cause of
a mysterious malady driving her emergency room patients into a murderous rage, her
superiors put her own life in peril. By the author of The Silent Treatment.
Reprint. PW.
Moral Problems in Medicine Michael Palmer 2005-09 In His Important New Book,
Michael Palmer, Assuming No Prior Philosophical knowledge on the part of the
reader, examines the controversial issues of euthanasia, abortion and
experimentation on humans and animals, as well as the right to self-determination
and the limits of confidentiality.
Flashback Michael Palmer 2001 A chilling tale of medical suspense from the
bestselling author of Side Effects. Neurosurgeon Zack Iverson must discover why a
young boy is reliving every painful moment of his recent operation--and what
terrible secret the hospital where the operation took place is hiding.
Fatal Michael Palmer 2003 A Chicago, une femme enceinte souffrant d'une banale
grippe meurt de plusieurs hémorragies inexpliquées. A Boston, une musicienne
succombe à son tour, le visage ravagé par une maladie inconnue. A Belinda

Fatal Michael Palmer 2003 Returning to his Virginia home to investigate the tragic
deaths of his wife and father, a young maverick doctor encounters a series of
suspicious accidents that reveal a bizarre syndrome that could place countless
lives at risk.
On Call Michael Palmer 2013-12-02 An exclusive ebook novella of medical-political
suspense featuring Dr Lou Welcome by the New York Times bestselling author, for
fans of Robin Cooke and Michael Connelly. When a murder victim is discovered in
the On Call Room at Dr Lou Welcome's medical school, he is shocked to find himself
a lead suspect in the investigation. Working with a classmate - and fellow suspect
- to clear his name, Lou will soon discover the circumstances behind this tragedy
are not what they seem...
Silent Treatment Michael Palmer 2012-12-31 Fans of Michael Connelly, Peter James
and Robin Cook, will love this pacy, gripping and blood-chilling thriller from the
pen of Sunday Times bestselling author Michael Palmer. Guaranteed to keep you on
the edge of your seat... 'Guaranteed to terrify anyone who has a reason to step
inside the doors of a hospital. Dynamite plot... past-paced and engrossing.' -Washington Post 'Palmer owes this reviewer about three hours of sleep spent
reading this can't-put-it-downer. You are cautioned... don't start this one at 10
at night.' -- The Washington Times 'Difficult to put down' -- ***** Reader review
'Twists and turns galore' -- ***** Reader review 'First class' -- ***** Reader
review 'This is the first book I've read by this author and I loved every minute
... I stayed up until 1:00 in the morning reading and stopped only because I had
to go to work the next day.' -- ***** Reader review
**********************************************************************************
**** HE OPERATES WITH LETHAL PRECISION... Dr Harry Corbett is on his way to visit
his estranged wife, Evie, who is scheduled for surgery the next day, for what he
hopes will be a quiet evening of reconciliation. But, without warning, he arrives
to find her dead in her hospital bed. The police suspect murder, and Corbett is
their only suspect... Harry is unprepared for the stunning revelations that
follow. Leading a double life, his beautiful wife had uncovered a deadly secret and when the killer strikes again, Harry is once more the sole suspect. Medically
sophisticated, coolly arrogant, moving undetected through a busy urban hospital,
it is clear to Harry that the killer can only be a doctor. Can he stop the killer
in his tracks before any more patients receive his lethal silent treatment?
Miracle Cure Michael Palmer 1999 The author of Extreme Measures throws open the
doors of Boston's prestigious Heart Institute, where a troubled Dr. Brian Holbrook
senses something fearfully amiss on a project testing a new miracle drug. Reprint.
Side Effects Michael Palmer 1985
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(Virginie-Occidentale), un mineur de fond est pris de folie furieuse, et provoque
un éboulement qui tue deux de ses collègues. Trouver le lien entre ces morts
étranges pourrait s'avérer fatal... Matt Rutledge exerce la médecine à Belinda
depuis cinq ans. Natif de l'endroit, il a décidé de s'y réinstaller après ses
études pour épouser Ginny, sa petite amie de toujours. Une autre raison a motivé
ce retour : le père de Matt est décédé alors qu'il travaillait pour la mine de
Belinda, et Matt a juré de prouver les responsabilités de l'entreprise. Lorsque
Ginny meurt d'un cancer foudroyant, Mattest convaincu que son mal a été causé par
les déchets toxiques de l'usine. Mais il lui faudrait des preuves... Certains
patients de Matt succombent à leur tour, développant des symptômes très proches.
Ces morts inexpliquées mettent le jeune médecin sur une autre piste : un vaccin
révolutionnaire !
FATAL/AU/CD. MICHAEL. PALMER
Resistant Michael Palmer 2014-05-20 They kill without conscience or remorse. They
are the most ruthless enemy we have ever faced. And they are one millionth our
size...Prepare to be shocked-and mesmerized-by Resistant, the latest novel of
thrilling medical suspense from New York Times bestselling author Michael Palmer.
When Dr. Lou Welcome fills in last minute for his boss at a national conference in
Atlanta he brings along his best friend, Cap Duncan. But an accident turns tragic
when Cap injures his leg while running. Surgeons manage to save the leg, but the
open wound is the perfect breeding ground for a deadly microbial invader committed
to eating Cap alive from the inside out. Meanwhile, hundreds of miles away, a
teenaged girl is fighting for her life against the same bacteria. The germ is
resistant to any known antibiotic and the government scientist tasked with finding
a cure has been kidnapped. Turning to the Centers for Disease Control for help,
Lou Welcome uncovers a link to a shadowy group known as One Hundred Neighbors that
has infiltrated our society and is using our health institutions as hostages. Like
the deadly germs they can unleash, One Hundred Neighbors will stop at nothing to
further their agenda. From the hospital corridors where anything you touch can
mean your end, to the top corridors of power in this race against time, Lou must
stop an epidemic, save his best friend, and face even his own most terrifying
demons. From the New York Times bestselling author comes another heart stopping
thriller that will make you look at the world around you in a new and frightening
way. "When you open the pages of a Michael Palmer novel, you know you are in the
hands of a pro." -The Huffington Post
Fatal Michael Palmer 2003-09-30 From The Sisterhood, Michael Palmer's first New
York Times bestseller, to The Patient, his ninth, reviewers have proclaimed him a
master of medical suspense. Recognized around the world for original, topical,
nail-biting suspense, emergency physician Palmer'swork has been translated into
more than thirty-five languages. Now he reaches controversial and startling new
heights in a terrifying tale of cutting-edge microbiology, unbridled greed, and
murder, where either knowing too little or trusting too much can be FATAL. In
Chicago, a pregnant cafeteria worker suffering nothing more malevolent than
flulike symptoms begins hemorrhaging from every part of her body. In Boston, a
brilliant musician, her face disfigured by an unknown disease, rapidly descends
into a lethal paranoia. In Belinda, West Virginia, a miner suddenly goes berserk,
causing a cave-in that kills two of his co-workers. Finding the link between these
events could prove FATAL. Five years ago, internist and emergency specialist Matt
Rutledge returned to his West Virginia home to marry his high-school sweetheart
and open a practice. He also had a score to settle. His father died while working
for the Belinda Coal and Coke Company, and Matt swore to expose the mine’s health
fatal-michael-palmer

and safety violations. When his beloved Ginny succumbed to an unusual cancer, his
campaign became even more bitterly personal. Now Matt has identified two bizarre
cases of what he has dubbed the Belinda Syndrome--caused, he is certain, by the
mine’s careless disposal of toxic chemicals. All he needs is proof. Meanwhile, two
women, unknown to one another, are drawn inexorably to Belinda, into Matt’s life-and into mortal danger. Massachusetts coroner Nikki Solari comes to attend the
funeral of her roommate, killed violently on a Boston street. Ellen Kroft, a
retired schoolteacher from Maryland, seeks the remorseless killer who has
threatened to destroy her and her family.Three strangers--Rutledge, Solari, and
Kroft--each hold one piece of a puzzle they must solve, and solve quickly. If they
don’t, it will be far more than just their own lives that are at risk. Michael
Palmer has crafted a novel of breathtaking speed and medical intricacy where
nothing is as it seems and one false step could be FATAL.
Die drei Stigmata des Palmer Eldritch Philip K. Dick 2014-06-26 In ›Die drei
Stigmata des Palmer Eldritch‹ (1965) entwirft Philip K. Dick eine Welt, in der die
Menschen jeden Planeten des Sonnensystems kolonialisiert haben, weil die Erde
durch die Klimaerwärmung unbewohnbar geworden ist. Aber das außerirdische Leben
ist hart, und so ergibt man sich halluzinatorischen Drogen, mit denen man in jede
denkbare virtuelle Welt ausweichen kann. Über allem thront ein Drogentycoon mit
gottgleicher Macht. Zum ersten Mal in seinem Werk gibt Dick religiösen
Spekulationen nach: Die Zukunft wird gnostisch und das Böse ein Attribut Gottes.
Flashback Michael Palmer 2010-03-30 From the pen of Sunday Times bestselling
author Michael Palmer comes this unsettling, frightening and mesmerising medical
thriller that ingeniously combines an accomplished plot with authentic scientific
detail. A page turner from beginning to end that fans of Michael Connelly, Peter
James and Robin Cook will love. READERS ARE LOVING FLASHBACK! 'A keep you up all
night type of book' -- ***** Reader review 'A good read from beginning to end' -***** Reader review 'Nail-biting, even scary at times... carefully researched and
utterly credible. A very good read.' -- ***** Reader review 'I lost a lot of sleep
reading this one - because I couldn't put it down!' -- ***** Reader review
'Wonderfully entertaining' -- ***** Reader review 'Enjoyed from cover to cover'-***** Reader review ********************************************* ONE ROUTINE
OPERATION. ONE HORRIFYING SECRET. Toby Nelms is an ordinary 8-year-old boy who
needs a routine operation. Everything seems to go well - the surgery is a success
and Toby is sent home. Months later, terror begins to take over Toby's life - he
keeps on bursting into tortured screaming. He has begun to relive every moment of
his operation - including the immense pain. Neurosurgeon Zack Iverson must
discover why the young boy is re-experiencing every detail of the operation.
Unsettlingly, Toby is not the only patient who is suffering this strange and
horrific effect after surgery. Iverson needs to get to the bottom of what is
causing this, and find out the truth quickly, before another patient is wheeled
into the Operating Room, to experience every slice of the scalpel's merciless
blade for the rest of their life...
Natural Causes Michael Palmer 2011-01-05 “Reinvents the medical thriller.”—Library
Journal Dr. Sarah Baldwin races to a Boston hospital with a young woman whose
normal labor has suddenly become a matter of life and death. As she struggles to
save both mother and baby, she doesn't know that two other women have already died
under horrifying identical circumstances. And so begins Sarah's own nightmare, as
she learns that the prenatal herbal vitamins she prescribed are the only thing
these women have in common. Soon Sarah is fighting to save her career, her
reputation—her life. For she's certain there must be some unknown factor linking
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these women, and as she gets closer to the truth, it becomes clear that someone
will do anything—even murder—to keep a devastating secret.
The First Family Michael Palmer 2018-04-17 The President’s teenaged son is
threatened by a potentially fatal illness that is rooted in dark secrets from a
long-buried past. President Geoffrey Hilliard and his family live in the everpresent glare of the political limelight, with relentless scrutiny of their daily
lives. The White House is not an easy place to grow up, so when the President’s
son Cam, a sixteen-year-old chess champion, experiences extreme fatigue,
moodiness, and an uncharacteristic violent outburst, doctors are quick to dismiss
his troubles as teen angst. But Secret Service agent Karen Ray, whose job is to
guard the president's family with her life, is convinced Cam’s issues are serious
– serious enough to summon her physician ex-husband for a second opinion. Dr. Lee
Blackwood’s concerns are dismissed by the president's team – until Cam gets
sicker. Lee must make a diagnosis from a puzzling array of symptoms he's never
seen before. His only clue is a patient named Susie Banks, a young musical prodigy
who seems to be suffering from the same baffling condition as Cam. Hospitalized
after an attempt on her life by a determined killer, Susie’s jeopardy escalates as
Cam’s condition takes on a terrifying new dimension. Is someone trying to murder
the President’s son? As Lee and Karen race for a cure to Cam’s mysterious and
deadly disease, they begin to uncover betrayals that breach the highest levels of
national security. Returning to the same Washington, DC setting of The First
Patient, which former President Bill Clinton said “captured the intense atmosphere
of the White House,” The First Family is a riveting new medical drama from
acclaimed novelist Daniel Palmer, in the tradition of his late father, New York
Times bestselling novelist Michael Palmer. Praise for The First Family:
"Terrifying and all too plausible—Daniel Palmer continues his father's tradition
of delivering authentic and high-velocity medical suspense. The combination of
medical chills and high-level Washington make The First Family irresistible.”
—Joseph Finder, New York Times bestselling author of Paranoia and The Switch
"Palmer's The First Family gives you likable characters to root for, a top-notch
villain, and enough excitement to make your hair curl. Have fun with this
thriller." —Catherine Coulter, author of The Devil's Triangle “Double the trouble,
twice the action, and quadruple the enjoyment, this is a high-octane game
changer.” —Steve Berry, New York Times bestselling author of The Bishop's Pawn and
The Lost Order “High-stakes and intelligent, The First Family is everything you
want in a medical thriller. Chilling!” —Robert Dugoni #1 Amazon, Wall Street
Journal and New York Times bestselling author of My Sisters Grave "The First
Family is adrenaline-fueled entertainment that twists, turns, surprises and
satisfies!” -John Lescroart, New York Times bestselling author "A Palmer novel
transports you into the complex world of medical-legal-social ethics. The First
Family doesn't disappoint, wrestling with the murky questions of what we can do
versus what we should do. Gripping.” —Kathy Reichs, New York Times bestselling
author and creator of Bones
A Heartbeat Away Michael Palmer 2014-02-13 A shocking medical-political thriller
by the New York Times bestselling author and master of suspense, for fans of Robin
Cooke and Michael Connelly. The fate of the country lies in the hands of one man.
On the eve of his State of the Union address, President James Allaire is ready to
give the speech of his career. But when a terrorist group lets a deadly virus into
the Capitol building, horror is unleashed and the 700 people present must be
quarantined. Virologist Griffin Rhodes - currently imprisoned for alleged acts of
terrorism - is the only person who could combat the strain. Enemies are closing
fatal-michael-palmer

in, and every presidential successor - but one - is trapped inside the Capitol.
With the security of the nation at stake, can Griff unravel the mystery before
time runs out?
Vaccine: The Controversial Story of Medicine's Greatest Lifesaver Arthur Allen
2008-05-17 "A timely, fair-minded and crisply written account."—New York Times
Book Review Vaccine juxtaposes the stories of brilliant scientists with the
industry's struggle to produce safe, effective, and profitable vaccines. It
focuses on the role of military and medical authority in the introduction of
vaccines and looks at why some parents have resisted this authority. Political and
social intrigue have often accompanied vaccination—from the divisive introduction
of smallpox inoculation in colonial Boston to the 9,000 lawsuits recently filed by
parents convinced that vaccines caused their children's autism. With narrative
grace and investigative journalism, Arthur Allen reveals a history illuminated by
hope and shrouded by controversy, and he sheds new light on changing notions of
health, risk, and the common good.
Das Medikament Michael Palmer 2002
Extreme Measures Michael Palmer 2003 Dr. Eric Najarian is young, talented, and
ambitious -- all the qualities an elite clique of medical professionals are
looking for at White Memorial Hospital. They think he has what it takes to join
their secret club. All he has to do is play by the rules. But what Eric soon
realizes is that this group of doctors has set up a plot of pure evil. And if Eric
refuses to play by the rules, he will undoubtedly be their next victim. Michael
Palmer has been a practicing physician for over twenty-five years, most recently
as an emergency room doctor and specialist in the treatment of alcoholism and
chemical dependency.
Utopia Lincoln Child 2010-02-23 The world's grandest theme park is a place known
for its cutting-edge robots, awe-inspiring holographics, and white-knuckle
thrills. Stretching out beneath a vast golden dome in the desert north of Las
Vegas, Utopia attracts some 65,000 visitors a day who travel into the pleasure
dome via a gleaming monorail to experience state-of-the-art rides, fireworks,
light shows, amazing robotics and even a gambling casino. When serious mishaps
start to disrupt the once flawless technology and a popular rollercoaster nearly
kills a rider, the brilliant computer engineer who designed much of the technology
is summoned to put things right. But on the day that Andrew Warne arrives, Utopia
finds itself in the grip of something far more sinister and every man, woman and
child trapped in the dome are at risk. As the minutes tick away, Warne's struggle
to outwit his opponents becomes increasingly urgent - his teenage daughter is just
one of the unsuspecting potential victims amongst the crowd in the park. With
hair-raising thrills and heart-stopping twists, Lincoln Child takes the reader on
a rollercoaster ride which is a complete tour-de-force.
Mercy Daniel Palmer 2016-05-17 Dr. Julie Devereux is an outspoken advocate for the
right to die –until a motorcycle accident leaves her fiancé, Sam Talbot, a
quadriplegic. Sam begs to end his life, but Julie sees hope in a life together.
With the help of an organization that opposes physician-assisted suicide, Julie
has Sam coming around to her point of view when he suddenly dies from an
unexpected heart attack. An autopsy reveals that Sam died of an unusual heart
defect, one seen only in those under extreme stress –in fact, it appears that Sam
had been literally scared to death. As Julie investigates similar cases, she finds
a frightening pattern...and finds herself the target of disturbing threats. The
more cases Julie discovers, the more the threats escalate, until she is accused of
a mercy killing of her own. To clear her name and save her career, she must track
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down whoever is behind these mysterious deaths...but time is running out as
someone has decided that killing Julie is the only way to stop her. A riveting
medical thriller, Mercy will leave readers breathless with twists and turns
leading up to its explosive conclusion, from New York Times bestselling author
Michael Palmer and his son, acclaimed suspense novelist Daniel Palmer.
Natural Causes Michael Palmer 1994 Struggling to save a mother and baby when
something goes horribly wrong during the birth, Dr. Sarah Baldwin is unaware that
two identical circumstances have already occurred and that she is the only factor
they had in common. Reprint. LJ. PW.
The Final Procedure Stan Pottinger 2004-11-02 Christmas Eve in Auschwitz, 1944.
Hitler's Angel of Death, Dr. Josef Mengele, and his brilliant young protégé,
Adalwolf, are on the verge of a nightmarish medical discovery when the war brings
it all to an end. But Mengele's insane visions for the Third Reich live on. More
than half-a-century later, FBI agent Melissa Gale's mission is to bring Adalwolf
to justice before it's too late. He's emerged from the shadows of history to
resurrect a biological terror and unleash it on the world. But tracking him is
easier than Melissa imagined. Because for years, Adalwolf has been tracking her.
Melissa and her unborn child have something Adalwolf needs-a genetic history that
holds the key to his success. As a dance of death is engaged between hunter and
hunted, Melissa realizes how far the last Nazi will go to fulfill his dark dreams
for his Ultimate Solution-and just how far she is prepared to go to stop him...
The Second Opinion Michael Palmer 2009-02-17 Dr. Thea Sperelakis, diagnosed as a
teen with Asperger's syndrome, has always been an outsider. She has a brilliant
medical mind, and a remarkable recall of details, but her difficulty in dealing
with hidden agendas and interpersonal conflicts have led her to leave the complex,
money-driven dynamics of the hospital, and to embrace working with the poor,
embattled patients of Doctors Without Borders. Her father, Petros, is one of the
most celebrated internal medicine specialists in the world, and the founder of the
cutting-edge Sperelakis Center for Diagnostic Medicine at Boston's sprawling,
powerful Beaumont Clinic. Thea's rewarding life in Africa is turned upside-down
when Petros is severely injured by a hit-and-run driver. He is in the Beaumont
ICU, in a deep coma. No one thinks he will survive. Thea must return home. Two of
Petros' other children, both physicians, battle Thea and her eccentric brother,
Dimitri, by demanding that treatment for their father be withheld. As Thea
uncovers the facts surrounding the disaster, it seems more and more to be no
accident. Petros, himself, is the only witness. Who would want him dead? The
answers are trapped in his brain . . . until he looks at Thea and begins slowly to
blink a terrifying message. In The Second Opinion, Michael Palmer has created a
cat-and-mouse game where one woman must confront a conspiracy of doctors to
uncover an evil practice that touches every single person who ever has a medical
test. With sympathetic characters and twists and betrayals that come from the most
unlikely places, The Second Opinion will make you question...everything.
The Sisterhood Michael Palmer 2011-01-12 “A suspenseful page-turner . . . jolts
and entertains the reader.”—Mary Higgins Clark Inside Boston Doctors Hospital,
patients are dying. In the glare of the operating room, they survive the surgeon's
knife. But in the dark, hollow silence of the night, they die. Suddenly,
inexplicable, horribly. A tough, bright doctor will risk his career—his very
life—to unmask the terrifying mystery. A beautiful and dedicated young nurse
unknowingly holds the answer. Together they will discover that no one is safe from
. . . the sisterhood “Teriffic . . . a compelling suspense tale.”—Clive Cussler
The Patient Michael Palmer 2013-08-31 This exciting, graphic and pacy thriller
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from the pen of Sunday Times bestselling author Michael Palmer is jam-packed with
twists and turns and nail-biting tension. Fans of Michael Connelly, Peter James
and Robin Cook will not be disappointed. 'Gripping and fresh...wrenchingly scary'
-- Publishers Weekly 'Palmer brings his fascinating ER procedural knowledge to a
fast-paced narrative.' -- San Francisco Chronicle 'Manages to scare the socks off
the reader' -- Toronto Globe and Mail 'Brilliant book.' -- ***** Reader review
'Terrifying plot - keeps you on the edge of your seat.' -- ***** Reader review
'Awesome' -- ***** Reader review 'A real page-turner' -- ***** Reader review
**********************************************************************************
* A RUTHLESS KILLER. A DEADLY DILEMMA. Gifted and highly respected, Dr Jessie
Copeland is about to revolutionise the field of neurosurgery with her groundbreaking bio-engineering invention. Claude Malloche is suffering from a brain
tumour, beyond the treatment of existing medical practice, and only Dr Copeland
and her new technique can save him. But Malloche is the mysterious and ruthless
killer holding the Boston hospital where Jessie works, and the city, to ransom. If
Jessie fails to cure him, hundreds of innocent people will die... But if she
succeeds, will Malloche only disappear once more to continue his deadly work?
The Society Michael Palmer 2004-08-17 With every one of his ten novels a New York
Times bestseller, emergency medicine physician Michael Palmer is recognized by
critics and fans worldwide as a master of medical suspense. Now Palmer delivers a
relentless thriller that slices to our deepest fears with surgical precision—a
tale as timely as it is terrifying, as harrowing as it is plausible. Welcome to
The Society. At the headquarters of Boston’s Eastern Quality Health, the wealthy
and powerful CEO is brutally murdered. She’s not the first to die—nor the last. A
vicious serial killer is on the loose and the victims have one thing in common:
they are all high-profile executives in the managed care industry. Dr. Will Grant
is an overworked and highly dedicated surgeon. He has experienced firsthand the
outrages of a system that cares more about the bottom line than about the lifeand-death issues of patients. As a member of the Hippocrates Society, Will seeks
to reclaim the profession of medicine from the hundreds of companies profiting
wildly by controlling the decisions that affect the delivery of care. But the
doctor’s determination has attracted a dangerous zealot who will stop at nothing
to make Will his ally. Soon Will is both a suspect and a victim, a pawn in a
deadly endgame. Then, in one horrible moment, Will’s professional and personal
worlds are destroyed and his very life placed in peril. Rookie detective Patty
Moriarity is in danger of being removed from her first big case—the managed care
killings. To save her career, she has no choice but to risk trusting Will, knowing
he may well be the killer she is hunting. Together they have little to go on
except the knowledge that the assassin is vengeful, cunning, ruthless—and may not
be working alone. That—and a cryptic message that grows longer with each murder: a
message Grant and Moriarity must decipher if they don’t want to be the next
victims.
Moral Problems Michael Palmer 1995-01-01 Moral Problems takes particular account
of the needs of both teacher and student. It is not a compendium of ethical
theories but a course book, providing the instructor, student, and general reader
with a step-by-step introduction to the major ethical theories. For each topic
Palmer has provided a lengthy introduction and critique, comprehension exercises,
essay questions, and an extensive bibliography. He relates each ethical theory to
a contemporary issue, with an introductory discussion followed by excerpts from
the original sources.
The Patient Michael Palmer 2000 Blackmailed by a master assassin to agree to
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perform life-saving surgery on the killer, famous neurosurgeon Jessie Copeland
struggles with the choice between saving a terrorist's life or the lives of those
he threatens.
Books Out Loud 2007
Compulsion Keith Russell Ablow, MD 2003-06-16 Dr. Frank Clevenger, a brilliant
forensic psychiatrist, is eager to leave the world of the criminally insane
behind-until he receives a chilling phone call. Close friend and former colleague
North Anderson, now the Chief of Police on the exclusive island of Nantucket, is
desperate for help in solving a shocking case: One of the infant twin daughters of
billionaire Darwin Bishop has been murdered in her crib at the family's estate.
The suspected killer is her adopted brother Billy, and investigators believe that
the fugitive teenager has targeted the surviving twin. But as Clevenger maps the
Bishop family's psychological layers he uncovers some disturbing revelations that
lead him to believe Billy may be innocent. The Bishops are a deeply troubled
family. As charming as he is ambitious and cruel, Darwin seems determined to
protect his son-but is he actually trying to railroad him? Why does Garret,
Bishop's other son, despise his father so intensely? Is beautiful Julia Bishop a
mother grieving for her murdered child or a manipulative seductress with a dark
secret to hide? As Clevenger fights to protect the innocent and hunt down the
guilty, aspects of the case begin to collide with demons from his own past. After
a life-threatening attack the forensic psychiatrist knows he must penetrate the
killer's psychosis in order to identify him before the Bishop family-and Clevenger
himself-become the next victims. Using his mastery of psychiatry, Clevenger lays a
trap to reveal the murderer in an unforgettable finale.
Oath of Office Michael Palmer 2014-02-13 A shocking medical-political thriller
featuring Dr Lou Welcome by the New York Times bestselling author and master of
suspense. For fans of Robin Cooke and Michael Connelly. A well-respected doctor on
a murderous rampage. Only one person can clear his name. When Dr John Meacham goes
on a shooting spree, his business partner, staff, and two patients are killed in
the bloodbath. Then Meacham turns the gun on himself. The blame lands on Dr Lou
Welcome, who worked with Meacham when his medical license was revoked years
before. Lou believed in John when no one else did, fighting for his license to be
restored, and knows there must be more to the horrifying act than meets the eye.
As Lou explores the case further, he uncovers terrifying evidence of an
unspeakable conspiracy. One that leads directly to the White House and those in
the highest positions of power...
Silent Treatment Michael Palmer 1995 In his five bestselling novels, from The
Sisterhood to Natural Causes, physician Michael Palmer has drawn on years of
firsthand emergency-room experience to create the drama of a frighteningly
authentic world--a world where the line between medicine and murder is scalpelthin. Now, in his most harrowing suspense novel yet, Palmer reveals how the power
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to heal can become a license to kill.... With his wife, Evie, scheduled for
surgery the next day, Dr. Harry Corbett goes to the hospital for what he hopes
will be a quiet evening of reconciliation. In recent weeks Evie, never quick to
share her feelings, has been more closed and distant than ever. But when Harry
reaches Evie's room, it is too late for reconciliation. Shockingly, without
warning, Evie is dead. The police suspect homicide. And their only suspect is Dr.
Harry Corbett. Harry is not prepared for the stunning revelations that follow: His
bright, beautiful, highly ambitious wife was leading a double life; she may have
had dangerous secrets. But what secret could have been explosive enough to die
for? Then the killer strikes again, boldly, tauntingly murdering one of Harry's
favorite patients in such a way that only Harry knows the death was not natural.
This time Harry is certain: The killer, medically sophisticated, coolly arrogant,
moving undetected through a busy urban hospital, could only be a doctor. And he
wonders--how many more will die? Desperately Harry probes deeper, following the
only clue Evie left. What he finds is a sinister pattern that threatens patients
in every hospital in the city. Harry is engaged in a life-and-death battle of wits
with a chillingly efficient monster. And until the doctor is unmasked, no patient
is safe from his lethal silent treatment. Michael Palmer has done it again,
delivering a no-holds-barred novel of medical intrigue-- a gripping thriller that
features the most terrifying physician since Hannibal Lecter. Silent Treatment
will keep your pulse racing from beginning to end
Side Effects Michael Palmer 2011-01-26 “Has everything—a terrifying plot . . .
breakneck pace . . . vividly drawn characters.”—John Saul Kate Bennet. A bright
hospital pathologist with a loving husband and a solid future. Until one day her
world turns dark. A strange, puzzling illness has killed two women. Now it
endangers Kate's closest friend. Soon it will threaten Kate's marriage. Her
sanity. Her life. Kate has uncovered a horrifying secret. Important people will
stop at nothing to protect it. It is a terrifying medical discovery. And its roots
lie in one of the greatest evils in the history of humankind.
The Last Surgeon Michael Palmer 2014-02-13 A shocking medical-political thriller
by the New York Times bestselling author and master of suspense, for fans of Robin
Cooke and Michael Connelly. Four murders. Three accidents. Two suicides. One
left... Dr Nick Garrity, a veteran suffering from post-traumatic stress, spends
his days and nights giving medical treatment to the homeless in D.C. and
Baltimore. Nurse Gillian Coates is determined to find her sister's killer. She
knows Belle Coates didn't take her own life, though every piece of evidence
suggests she did. Every piece, that is, but one: Belle has left Gillian a subtle
clue connecting her with Dr Nick Garrity. But another, deadlier force is at work.
Together Nick and Gillian discover patients dying for a fatally botched case, and
Franz Koller - the master of murder that doesn't look like murder. As the pair
uncover the terrifying secret behind the killings, Koller's mission will not be
complete until Gillian Coates and Garrity, the last surgeon, are dead.
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